Drawing 1 

This drawing shows a 180 metre section of Alfie Byrne Road as one approaches the entrance to the Eastpoint Causeway from Clontarf. 
The current arrangement, working from the most easterly (inbound) side of the Alfie Byrne Road is
an existing concrete footpath 
outside of which there is a two way off road cycle track
outside of which is a grass verge
outside of which there is a single inbound traffic lane that widens out to two general traffic lanes as it approaches the entrance to the Eastpoint Causeway
and outside of these is one general traffic lane out of town towards Clontarf.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The proposals show the provision of a new island bus stop situated approximately 120 metre before the entrance to the Eastpoint Causeway on the inbound side of the carriageway. This is to cater for a new bus route due to be operational later this year. 

The island bus stop is located outside the existing two way cycle track. Pedestrians access the island bus stop by crossing from the existing footpath by means of a concrete walkway. The existing footpath, walkway and island bus stop are all formed with concrete and are at the same level.
Where the walkway crosses the cycle track, the cycle track is ramped up to footpath level with clear road marking indicating that cyclists must yield to crossing pedestrians. In advance of the walkway on both approaches horizontal deviation is incorporated into the cycle tracks to help slow approaching cyclists. In addition rumble strips are provided on the cycle lanes on both approaches. Infrastructure will be included in the works to allow for the future signalisation of this crossing point should the current Traffic Signs Manual be amended in the future to allow for this.
The existing carriageway is reduced to a single lane inbound over this length of Alfie Byrne Road to accommodate the island bus stop.
The existing two way cycle route crosses to the outbound side of Alfie Byrne Road by means of a toucan crossing just before the junction with the entrance to the Eastpoint Causeway. The proposals show the existing cycle lanes continuing on the outbound side of the Alfie Byrne Road across the junction with the Eastpoint Causeway. The corner radii into Eastpoint Causeway has been tightened to slow left turning traffic. 

